Statement from the Budapest Talent Summit of the

Visegrad Group

Budapest, 23 of March 2018

We, the representatives of Ministers of the V4 countries hereby would like to confirm our

commitment to support young talents.

Acknowledging the essential power and practice of the free movement of young people, we

consider the exploration of the negative consequences of brain drain important.

We strive to share our researchers, professional workshops, results through the organization

of conferences, exchanges and encouraging joint projects.

Furthermore, we strive to share school and non-school related best practices at various levels

of education.

In accordance with the aims of the International Visegrad Fund, emphasizing our joint
endeavors to share best practices, we explore the possibility of including talent management

in support of the objectives in the field of education.

We consider the joint reflection of the V4 countries primarily important in order to formulate

common solutions to similar problems in talent management.
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